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From the Editor 
William G. Lockwood, University of Michigan 

 

Our fifth issue of the News-letter. Another fat one. We thank all those who have so 

generously contributed the materials which appear here. We urge the rest of you to send us 

something for the next issue: news or forthcoming publications; notices of grants received or 

proffered; reviews of books or films; requests for assistance; course syllabi and bibliographies; 

reports on meetings you have attended; offers to organize symposia; short articles concerning 

relevant institutions; public announcements of births, deaths. marriages, promotions, job 

changes; criticism; suggestions; or what have you. Send them to the Editor, c/o Department of 

Anthropology, The-University of Michigan, Ann Arbor, MI 48109. The deadline for Volume 3, 

Number 2, is April 1, but now

The 

 is not too soon.  

Newsletter

The assistant editor for this issue is Yvonne Lockwood.  

 is made possible by a grant from the Joint Committee on Eastern Europe, 

with further assistance from the Center for Russian and Eastern European Studies and the 

Department of Anthropology at The University of Michigan. We thank all three of these 

institutions for their generosity. The grant, especially with the continued support of the Center 

and the Department, should allow us (barring even greater inflation than anticipated) to publish 

and distribute the newsletter without cost for an initial three-year period to all with a professional 

interest in East European anthropology.  
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